
We believe that through a close association of property owners, we can better cope 
with the problems of mutual interest. We pledge ourselves to the conservation, 

preservation and improvement of the natural resources in and about Spectacle Lake.

The SLIA will be contracting to have two lake surveys and possible treatments, again 
this season for both Curly-leaf Pondweed (CLP) and Eurasian Water Milfoil (EWM). 
The CLP will be surveyed in the early spring and EWM later in the summer. 


The DNR has granted us a waiver of the requirement that we obtain signatures of 
approval from owners, and we are notifying you through this Newsletter. The 
information will also be on our website and discussed at the upcoming Annual 
Meeting on June 7th at the Wyanett Town Hall.


If treatment is needed, and you wish to not have the treatments within 
 100 feet of your shoreline property, please notify Larry Dalien,  

AIS Chairperson, no later than June 14th, 2025. 


Larry Dalien: email undr90@gmail.com or phone 763-422-0710

AIS Treatment Opt-Out

501c4 contributions are not tax deductible.

$50


